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Regarding the "Right to Rest" measure. I strongly oppose this proposal.  Stop 

"Decriminalizing" things and take a moment to study and measure the success of the 

other measures that have already been passed in the name of compassion and 

"wokeness".  I feel this measure is taking more steps backwards towards helping the 

city of Portland the rest of the state in dealing with the camping issues. Giving an 

open green light to camp out in parks and public areas not designed for camping is a 

completely stupid idea.  

 

There are hundreds to statements opposing this measure and that should be an 

indicator your going done the wrong path by sponsoring ans supporting it. I lack faith 

in our elected representatives decision making abilities and ideas when I see how 

their spending their time coming up with measures such as.  


